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 Anne De Bruyker COMMNT2017/1454/L 16/03/2017  11:42:58 Dear Sirs

I am the Leaseholder of the nearby flat at 120A Drummond Street. I believe that this will enhance the 

living space of the property, without disrupting the overall appearance of Drummond Street. living in a 

central London street has many advantages, but the lack of sunlight and useable outside space is a real 

detriment to the quality of life in the street. I feel that the development will enable the residents to live 

more in the current , than being restricted to a lifestyle of a design which, in many ways, is completely 

outdated compared to modern living. the charm of old Drummond Street would be preserved, and the 

quality of living be vastly improved.

Flat 120A 

Drummond Street
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